Summer 2011
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

Summer is coming soon. You may be thinking about what your child will do for meals
while school is out. The good news is that the U.S.D.A. has once again offered a
community grant to provide meals at no charge during the summer, This grant is similar
to the program that the USDA offers to seniors in our community. The meal program will
begin June 13/14, 2011 to August 19, 2011(No service July 4). Any child under age 18
is eligible to receive meals at no cost.

Below is a list of places, times and days meals are served:

Horizon Activities Center
4001 David Drive, North Olmsted
Monday-Friday

Breakfast: 8:00am-9:00am
Lunch: 11:00am-12:00pm

North Olmsted Recreation Complex
26000 Lorain Rd, North Olmsted
Monday-Friday

Lunch: 11:00am-12:30pm

Snack: 2:30pm-3:00pm

North Olmsted Community Park (weather permitting)
Tuesday-Friday

Lunch: 11:30am-12:30pm

Snack: 2:30pm-3:00pm

Birch Primary School
24100 Palm Dr, North Olmsted
Monday-Friday

Lunch: 11:15am-12:15pm

Clague Rd United Church of Christ
3650 Clague Rd, North Olmsted
Tuesday-Friday

Lunch: 11:15am-12:15pm

For further program information, please contact Jack Shannon or Cheryl Madison by
phone at (440) 779-3539 or by email at jack.shannon@nocseagles.org.

*%* All meals must be consumed on site**



